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February 27
th
, 2007 

 

Madame Diane Rhéaume, 

Secretary General 

CRTC 

1 Promenandes du Portages 

Gatineau, PQ K1A 0N2 

 

 

Dear Madame Rhéaume, 

 

Re: Article 7 of CRTC 2007-1, Application No. 2006-0508-2 & 2006-0509-0 

 

On behalf of the people of the City of Oshawa, it is my pleasure to endorse the All Points 

Bulletin TV application.   

 

In today’s world of information, All Points Bulletin TV will provide an essential component in 

awareness and public safety.  The programming offered in this application should be broadcasted 

across the nation for the well-being of all Canadians.  The opportunities presented by All Points 

Bulletin TV are limitless and will only serve in the betterment of our country. 

 

It is my recommendation that the aforementioned applications be approved. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

John Gray 

Mayor 

 


